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Family Survey Results January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Many thanks to all for completing the recent parent/carer survey.  I have 
enclosed the overall results and printed the comments that were made (see 
overleaf).  This year we had a high 66% return rate – thank you. Your 
feedback is always welcome and I will now get on with the job of drawing 
up our annual School Improvement Plan and take it to our Governors. 
 
We run this survey each January so don’t worry if you didn’t fill in a form - 
there is always next year! 
 
Thanks again. 

 
 
 
 

Steve Carroll 
 
 
 
 
PS Don’t forget to let Ofsted know what you think. Go to 
www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk and complete their short survey. Thanks 
 
 
 

Outstanding    80% 
Good                       20% 
Needs 
Improvement  0% 
Unsatisfactory  0% 
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 Parents Comments January 2019 
 

What would you like to see us start doing?   Or ……. what things are 
missing or lacking at school? 

¨ You do a great job, everything is good – Nothing (X6) 
¨ More physio, OT, SLT (x8) 
¨ Extra hydro sessions 
¨ I don’t feel well informed about OT 
¨ Hydro during the holidays 
¨ Specialist swimming instructor 
¨ More swimming 
¨ School to run After School Clubs (x2) 
¨ Weekly yoga and music therapy sessions 
¨ Opportunities for parents to meet and exchange ideas 
¨ More outings 

 
What should we stop doing? 

¨ Making pupils adhere to the National Curriculum 
¨ There’s a high turnover of speech therapists 
¨ Taking pupils to muddy places 

 
What should be our priority goal for the next year? 

¨ Find an appropriate head to replace Steve 
¨ Secure our own physio or physio assistant – like Northway 
¨ Get him to use a pencil 
¨ Increase the number of specialist staff 
¨ More parent support/workshops 
¨ More physical activities – trampolining, cycling, yoga, basketball etc 
¨ Sport Club (x2) 
¨ Buy a hammock 
¨ More awards and prizes 
¨ Encourage pupils to improve 

 
Plus  ………….. 

¨ Staff are wonderful, welcoming and do their best – we are very grateful for all their hard work 
¨ Keep up the good work – you have the correct priorities (x4) 
¨ Happy with everything (x4) 


